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Dear HMS Parent/Guardian:
 
     I hope that you and your child are having a good school year.  I want to personally thank all our 
students, teachers, and parents for the hard work and commitment they demonstrate each day in making 
HMS a place of success for students. We all want to build on our successes, raise the bar, and continue that 
pattern of success as we move forward in this school year. 
     Based on End-of-Grade test results in the Spring of 2019, HMS was designated as a Targeted Support & 
Improvement- Additional Targeted Support (TSI-AT) school and a Targeted Support & Improvement- 
Consistently Underperforming (TSI-CU) school by the North Carolina State Board of Education. HMS 
retains this designation for the 2020-21 school year. As stated in ESSA Section 1111(d)(2), North Carolina 
had to identify schools for targeted support and improvement.  TSI-AT schools in North Carolina are those 
that have a subgroup that is under-performing. TSI-CU schools in North Carolina are those that have a 
subgroup that is consistently under-performing. 
 
 

 




  Parent engagement is at the heart of our school improvement efforts. Here are some ways you can help:
● Call the school at 697-4800 if you have questions or concerns about your student or to set up an 

appointment to meet with a school staff member who will be working with your student.
● Make sure that your student is prepared and attends school each day.
● Monitor your student’s progress, grades, and homework using the PowerSchool Parent Portal.
● Stay informed and connected through our school newsletters and social media sites.

 
    Preparing our students so that they can succeed is not easy and is a group effort. If you are interested in 
accessing additional resources that can help your child or your child’s school, please contact your child’s 
teacher/s or the principal. 

    If you have questions about the content of this letter, please contact the school. 
 
Sincerely,
 

Ms. Allison, Principal HMS


